Dear Parents

At Forest Crescent we offer a short Pre Kindy orientation program for our incoming Kindergarten
students. We meet for 1 hour on a Wednesday morning for 6 weeks during 4™ term.

The purpose of this program is to give you and your child the opportunity to meet and play in one of
our Kindergarten classes before starting in 2020. The sessions are targeted towards families

¢ who have English as an additional language
s are new to our school, or
o who are anxious about starting Kindy.

Dates for this year are:

Wednesday October 30 — 4 December
Places are limited and we run two sessions
9am — 10am OR 10am — 11am.

Places are limited so please indicate your preference for an
early or late session.

You can reserve a place by either email or returning this form, with name and sessions preference.
Please include any additional information about your child.

Joanna Whitney
Early Childhood & EAL/D Teacher

Child’s Name:

Parent’s Name:

Yes | would be interested in the Pre Kindy 9am — 10am

or

D Yes | would be interested in the Pre Kindy 10am — 11am

(Any additional information you would like to provide about your child)




